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18 January 2024 

 
Dear Parents and students, 
 

Higher Education Exhibition Friday 1st March 2024 
 
On Friday 1st March we have arranged for all Year 12 students to attend the Higher Education Exhibition at 
the Tottenham Hotspurs Stadium in London.  The aim of this trip is to give Year 12 students the opportunity 
to gain information and advice about higher education courses offered by universities from all over Great 
Britain as well as a chance to speak with apprenticeship providers.  There will be stalls from over 120 
different universities and talks on specific subject areas, together with general information on student life 
and details on additional support such as finance, disability, accommodation and welfare.   
 
Even if you are not currently planning to go on to higher education, the visit is well worth while as an 
increasing number of alternative providers will also be exhibiting, offering different ways to study post 18.   
 
There will be a charge of £11.50 which can be made on the online payment 
https://www.scopay.com/login.html under Trips and Events.  This payment is non-refundable.  This system 
is also being used to record your consent for your son/ daughter to take part in this visit.  Emergency 
contact details and accurate medical information should be provided.  This should be typed into the 
comments box, accessible once the consent box is ticked. 
 
Students will not always be under the direct supervision of staff due to the nature of the visit, good 
behaviour will, of course, be expected at all times.  
 
We shall travel by coach, leaving school at 11:00am and return approximately 15:20pm.  Students with a 
medical condition that requires medication must ensure that they bring their own medication with them in 
a clearly named bag/envelope. We recommend that students bring a pack lunch and those who receive 
free school meals will need to collect a pack lunch from the canteen at break time. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate in contacting the Sixth Form office, 6form@kls.herts.sch.uk 
 

Yours sincerely  

 
Mrs Battaglia 

Head of Sixth Form Pastoral 
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